
 

 

 

 

TO:  Faculty Senate 

 

FROM:  Harold W. Baillie, Ph.D. 

  Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 

 

DATE:  November 9, 2012 

 

RE:  Provost’s Report  

_____________________________________________________________________ 

FACULTY SEARCHES: 

A combined ad has been placed in the November 2, 2012 edition of the Chronicle of Higher 

Education announcing 16 tenure track faculty openings in 11 departments.  

 

RANK AND TENURE: 

The rank and tenure process, as stipulated by the Faculty Handbook, is underway.  Departments 

and deans will be presenting their evaluations of the candidates during the month of November, 

and the Board of Rank and Tenure will begin their review of candidate’s files on December 10
th
. 

The formal meetings of the Board are scheduled for January 11, 12, and 18, 2013.  We have 17 

candidates this year.   

 

FULBRIGHT FELLOWSHIPS:     

I am pleased to report that thirteen students have applied for Fulbright Fellowships this year.  In 

December, the National Screening Committee of the Institute of International Education will 

review the applications and make recommendations as to the national finalists’ awards.  The 

finalists’ applications will then be sent to the host countries, where the final decisions will be 

made in late spring. My thanks for Susan Trussler and her committee for the hard work they are 

currently putting into this program. 

 

Not only is the number of candidates an indication of the success of this program, but once again 

The Chronicle of Higher Education has us listed as a top producer of U.S. Fulbright students in 

2012-13 in the October 28, 2012 edition. 

 

CURRICULUM APPROVALS: 

Course Change: Date Posted 

 

EDUC 351: Methods Across the Integrated Curriculum PreK-1 02/22/12 





Janice Voltzow, Department of Biology 

Endoscopy of the Mantle Cavities of Abalone 

 

ACADEMIC AFFAIRS UPDATES: 

College Updates: 

College of Arts and Sciences: 

 The Third Annual Conference on Aging will be held on our campus on April 11, 2013. 

This project is now a collaboration of the University of Scranton, The Commonwealth 

Medical College, Marywood University, Penn State University, Keystone College, 

Lackawanna College, Johnson College of Technology. The Conference and related 

research projects have featured University of Scranton faculty in Psychology, Physics and 

Electrical Engineering, Theology and Religious Studies, Chemistry, Nursing, and 

Occupational Therapy. 

Kania School of Management: 

 The University of Scranton’s Kania School of Management is once again listed among 

the elite “Best 296 Business Schools” profiled in the 2013 edition of The Princeton 

Review’s guidebook, published Oct. 9.  This marks the eighth consecutive year the 

University has been selected by The Princeton Review for its international listing of the 

“best business schools.” 

 

 The 27
th
 Annual Henry George Lecture, sponsored by the Department of Economics and 

Finance, 


